
Thursday 28th March- Easter Service at the Church, 9.15am. 

Thank you to everyone who helped the Acorns complete a Family Challenge, 
there is still time to bring something in to share with the class.  

Next term, our topic is called 3,2,1…Blast off! We will be exploring Space through 
non-fiction books, space themed stories and using the internet to find out the job 
of an astronaut.  

We also start Forest school next term, most Wednesdays during the summer. 
Acorns will have forest school in the morning, therefore, they will need to come to 
school dressed in Forest School kit and bring their school uniform in a named bag 
so that they can change at lunchtime. 

Children will need to have suitable clothing with them when they take part in 
Forest School: 

 Long sleeves and long trousers (even when the weather is warm please) 

 Waterproof jacket and trousers (children will be outside in all weathers) 

 Suitable shoes or boots (waterproof, closed-toe shoes or boots) 

 Hat and sun cream 

 

We hope you have a wonderful Easter filled with family fun and lots of chocolate! 

 

Kind regards, Miss Fairey and Mrs Dennis    

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Class           
 

Dear Parents,  

Our focus this term is   – Easter   

For the week beginning     Monday 25th March 2024   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be:  
Recognising, sorting and naming 2d and 3d shapes. 

Sharing the Easter story from the Bible and retelling it in our own words. 

Making Easter crafts.  

Singing Easter songs 

 

 


